
PP Step 2: Neighborhood Outreach 
 

1. We held one Open House Meeting on November 18, 2020 prior to formal application submittal. 
2. We sent an open house invite via 1st Class letter to property owners within 750’ of the property 

that is the subject of R1-10 Amendment to increase minimum lot size to 15,675 sf. Invitations 
were sent out 14 days prior to the open house meeting and included the following information. 

a. Project description: Amend R1-10 PRD to increase minimum lot size 
b. Pre-Application #: 577-PA-2020 
c. Project Location: 5925 E Wilshire Drive, Scottsdale AZ 
d. Size: Sherwood Heights Subdivision Properties: Wilshire to Oak, 56th to 60th Street 
e. Applicant: Billie Young, 480-201-7200, SellArizona@MindSpring.com 

City Contact: Doris McClay, 480-312-4214, DMcClay@Scottsdaleaz.gov 
f. Scheduled Open House: November 18, 2020 at 10am at 5925 E Wilshire Drive, Scottsdale 

3. ‘White’ Project Under Consideration sign following requirements of size, location and content 
was installed 14 days before the Open House Meeting 

4. Sign in sheets were provided and comments captured and reported 
5. Contact with property owners was maintained following the Open House. An email was sent to 

everyone that participated thanking them for attending and acknowledging their support and 
encouragement to complete this project to amend R1-10 to increase minimum lot size to 15,675 
sf. 


